
 

 

 

 

 

Zoning Board of Appeals 

Whately, Massachusetts 

 

Notice is hereby given that on Saturday, August 17, 2019, at 10:00 a.m., the 

Zoning Board of Appeals will view the site of a marijuana retail shop 

proposed by Karen Gaston of Granby CT.   

 

The site is located at 85 State Road, on property owned by Mark Battey. 

 

The viewing is open to the public, but is not a continuance of the ongoing  

public hearing. The public hearing, begun on August 1, is scheduled to be continued on 

September 5, 2019 at 6:40 p.m.  


